
EAST HAVEN PUBLIC LIBRARY 

CANCELATION NOTICE

NOVEMBER 16, 2017

The regular scheduled meeting that was to be held on November 16, 
2017 for the East Haven Public Library has been cancelled due to the lack of a
quorum.  A Special meeting will be held on December 7, 2017.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lucille Huelin

Lucille Huelin, Board Clerk


